8/8 "CITY CF VERNON",

I telephoned to Mr.Davidson, of the United States

Shipping Board, in regard to the survey of the Water Tube

Boilers of the above vessel and was informed by his

Representatives that they did not intend to carry out

this survey at the present time,

I was also informed that some repairs to the boiler tubes
were now being effected and that the attendance of one

of the Surveyors was required, J
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